
ARE YOU READY  
to have FUN while hiking   
camping, exploring, swimming 
and learning new skills?   
  

Calling all young boys ages 6 to 10 
Open House & Registration  

Tuesday, Sep. 30, 2008 @ 7:00 PM   
@   

PACK 162 & 47   
St. Francis Xavier Cafeteria   

Corner of Van Nest & Haight Ave   
  

Please Contact: 
Sean Cahill (718) 547-9541  

  
Boy Scout Office

Felecia Stanley (212) 651-2880   
PARENT OR GUARDIAN MUST ACCOMPANY BOY   

Volunteers Needed As Cub Leaders & Committee Members   
  

Regular Meeting Info 
Den Meetings are Fridays @ 7:30 pm   

St. Francis Xavier Rectory at Corner of Van Nest & Lurting Ave   
  


